Potter Township Planning Commission

June 4, 2019

Members Present: Ron Grove, Mike Troyan, Karl Eysenbach, and Mary Carol Frier. Absent were: Michele

Brown, Scott Floray, and Paul Sampsell.
Call to order: Ron Grove called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM.

Citizens attending: None

Reading of the Minutes:  Mary Carol Frier made the motion to approve the minutes of the May 28, 2019
meeting, Mike Troyan seconded the motion; the motion passed by all members present.

Zoning Officers Report: No report

Supervisors Report: Karl reported on the proposed sign ordinance presentation.

Correspondence: None

Old Business: Sign Ordinance: Mary Carol spoke on her presentation of the proposed ordinance at the
supervisor’'s meeting. A draft of the proposed sign ordinance will be sent to Potter Township Secretary to be
forwarded to the township Solicitor and Stan Wallace. The goal is to have the supervisors approve the proposed
sign ordinance at the July 8" meeting, schedule a hearing in August, and get the proposed sign ordinance
implemented.

New Business: Grange Fair Poster: Mary Carol is still waiting on items from Tri Municipal Park and the Fire

Company for the poster. Deadline is mid-June.

Adjournment: Karl Eysenbach made the motion to adjourn the meeting, motion seconded by Mike Troyan;

and passed by all members present. The meeting adjourned at 8:10 PM.

Respectfully Submitted,

Cindy Foust, Secretary



